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On 20 April 2020, Finantsinspektsioon withdrew the authorisation of TransferFast OÜ as a payment institution
to provide money transfer services. The authorisation was withdrawn following an application from the
company itself.

TransferFast OÜ has confirmed that it has informed its clients electronically of the termination of services and
does not plan to sign any new client contracts to provide payment services.

The list of payment institutions can be found in the register of market participants on the Finantsinspektsioon
website.
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